
Kells – Grennie Post 316 

Minutes 

March 10, 1989 

Meeting convened at 8:30 pm 

25 Members in Attendance 

 

Membership – Dick Hughes said we are at 181 paid members, well over our quota. 

Dick Hughes Introduced New Member Emidio Coccaro 

 

Treasurer – After all expenses Balance id $247.31 

 

Hospital Visitation - Vinny Zangari welcomed back Henry De Magio to the Post. Teddy Ventura is home from hospital. 

Sarge Mason still the same. Flowers were sent to the Delesio family for funeral services of Stacy Delesio.  

 

House – Andy Procopio said quite a few more repairs have been made on our building. We have agreed to let a baseball 

team use our Post name.. We will pay the Insurance involved. 

 

Old Business – Steve Esposito will supply a new Flag for the Egbertville Monument. Our Post will supply some of the 

smaller flags. 

 

St. Patricks Day Dance – 45 have paid up members. We are not really up to par. Joe Miller will send letter out. 

 

New Business – Phil Frazzetto mentioned that our Department Commander passed away. A large contingent from Staten 

Island was present at the funeral. A new Commander will be chosen on Hill Day. 

Cichon Post will have free beer and corn beef & Cabbage on March 17
th
 

 

Phil Frazzetto asked for a moment of silence at the close of our meeting for the deceased Department Commander. 

 

Richie Burdge was appointed to collect the money for the Children & Youth Breakfast on April 16, 1989. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:23 pm 

Respectfully Submitted 

Marty Rosenberg, VC 

 

 

** Amended to slate  Charles Ochs will handle the Children & Youth reservations 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


